
Appendix 1

Health and Environmental Services Committee,                                         
Wednesday, 2nd February, 2011                                                 

TenderfortheSupplyandInstallationofLitterBins

The Head of Cleansing Services sought and was granted authority to initiate a 
tendering exercise for the supply and installation of litter bins for a two-year period, with 
the option to renew for a further year thereafter, subject to satisfactory performance. 
An amount of £50,000 had been allocated within the 2011/2012 budget for the provision 
of that service, however, the actual level of expenditure would depend upon operational 
need.

The Committee noted that the tenders would be evaluated against criteria based 
on both cost and quality and that, in accordance with the authority delegated to her,


